
February 22, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Ziegler 

13 Landsdowne Road 

East New Brunswick, New Jersey 08816 

 

Dear Mr. Ziegler: 

 

This is in response to your letter of February 10, 1996 to David Marwell regarding the HSCA draft 

final report.  He asked me to respond to you. 

 

The Review Board staff person overseeing the HSCA records has begun the process of reviewing the 

HSCA draft final report.  As with all records when they are publicly  

released, the draft final report will be noticed in the Federal Register and we  

will also do an advisory on its release.  As you have been included on our mailing list, you will 

receive notification when the document is made available. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


